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LAMBERT COMMON ASSOCIATION, INC. PLANNING & ZONING
11 Westport Road (Unit 39)
Wilton, CT 06897

October 7, 2021

Planning & Zoning Commission of the Town of Wilton

cfo Michaet Wrinn, Planning & Zoning Department Director
238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897

Michael Whnne! WILTONCT.ORG

Re: Support for 141 Danbury Road Proposal (REG #21390, CHZ #21389, SP #431)
Dear Mr. Wrinn & Members of the Planning and Zoning Commission:

Lambert Comrmon Association, Inc. (the “Association™) is located directly across the street from
141 Danbury Road. We have been following the plans and approval process related to the
proposed redevelopment and have found the developer to be very responsive to comments
received during the process. Board members met with a representative of the developer and,
as a result, The Association supports the proposal to replace the existing building on the
property with a well-designed, multi-family housing development, as proposed in the
applications currently pending before you. We believe the new development will provide much
needed housing and contribute substantially to the Town’s tax base. We encourage you lo vole in
favor of these applications.

Phyllis Zappala
Vice President, Board of Directors
Lambert Common Association, Inc.



